
 

 

 
On Saturday 8 October  

we’ll be holding an autumn apple event 
with Llais y Goedwig in the Spirit of Llynfi Woodland 

(10 am -12) 
 

 
 
 

All are welcome! 
 

 (Please wear suitable clothing and footwear  
and note that under 18’s must be accompanied) 

 

Meet at the site entrance at the rear of Bangor Terrace 
at 10am for this free activity 

 
Contact us for more details  

E-mail: llynfiwoodlandgroup@gmail.com 
or  via facebook /LlynfiWood/ 

 
We look forward to welcoming you!  
Edrychwn ymlaen at eich croesawu! 


